
 

 

 
Vigevano, March the 4th ,2020 
 

 

Dear all, 

this has been a week of delicate circumstances for our Country and we understand 

that you may be concerned with potential risks of Coronavirus COVID-19. 

 

As ASSOMAC, we have an important message to all of you, our associated 

Companies, our nationals and international partners, and our community. 

Coronavirus’ cases have been diagnosed in Italy as in many other countries.  

 

We recognize from media reports the raising concern on the situation in Italy, 

where screening is proceeding at a higher rate than in other Countries, giving a 

misleading sensation of higher infection rates. 

 

We'd like to reassure you: it’s not like that. 

 

Current health warnings from Italian government departments are that the risk of 

infection is low; the promptly introduced preventive measures have effectively 

reduced the extent of the virus spread. 

 

ASSOMAC and the member companies would like to thank you for kind 

messages received and we would like to assure and reconfirm that our 

production system is still operating and ready to support your assistance and 

service requests with the usual high quality competences. 

 

We will keep posting any significant update on our website www.assomac.it  

 

 

 

Gabriella Marchioni Bocca 

 

 

President of ASSOMAC 

 

 

http://www.assomac.it/

